Cra_igl Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 8:06 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Maple Grove Motel

Nikki M. Elsen, wemc
City Clerk

City of La Crosse

608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Tim McKenna <timmckenna24@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 8:02 AM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Maple Grove Motel

*HE* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

| continue to be discouraged by your lack of transparency surrounding the purchase of the Maple Grove Motel. Even a
seemingly simple question of when closing is can’t be answered by Mayor Reynolds. Per news8000.com, “Reynolds
says the repairs are required to be done by closing, but he is not sure of the exact deadline.

“I'm not sure about the timeline, I've got real estate people for that,” he said.”

Please stop keeping us in the dark. This is important to me and the community.

| expect better from people who are supposed to be representing me and La Crosse.



